

October 2, 1991

Mrs. Kitty Kringen 1009 Twin Oaks Drive Madison, SD 57028

Dear Kitty.

Enclosed is a check for \$1,000.00 from "Bud" Olson. He is a long time friend and Episcopalian (semi-active). He wanted to give some money to my discretionary account. I have not great needs right now so I am endorsing it over to Grace Church for the repair project.

Would you please write him (and a copy to me) a letter of appreciation and tell him how we are using the money.

Thanks alot.

Yours in Christ,

The Rev. Allen L. Lewis

allent

P.S. Also enclosed is the hymn schedule for six weeks. By the way I will be there next Sunday, the 6th.

E.D. Olson R.R. b., Box 439C S.Falls 57101 Friday, October 18

Dear Mr. Olson,

On behalf of the congregation of Grace Episcopal Church in Madison, we thank you for your very generous donation to our church's restoration project. We were all just overwhelmed with gratitude when Fr. Allan : presented us with your check. We are, of wurse, all very amious to meet whis mystery man from Sioux Falls, and if you are ever in our part of the world on Sunday, please join us for 11:00 a.m. servica. I would also be delighted to show you through our 100 year old church, so please know you have an open invitation for a tour. Your generosity will help lighten the burdon of the Sinencial

Tatherine Tauber Tringen

stress our very small angregation is beeling on the ever of this major project to preserve our beautiful 100 year facility. There is still some opposition to depleting our savings and going into debt, so the possibility still exists that said project will not take place. If we decide on another approach, I shall surely let you know. Whatever we do, place be assumed that your kind and generous gift will be gratefully used for the glory of bod.

Blessings to your
Litty Keingen
Sonior Warden
Orace Episcopal Church